
From: Perkins, Tordak S. <Tordak.Perkins@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 8, 2022 1:55 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Galen Caldwell <Galen.Caldwell@chicagopolice.org>; Thomas Lambjr 
<Thomas.LambJr@chicagopolice.org> 
Subject: True Blue Event Attendance 
 

Executive Director Berlin, 
 
In addition to the list of attendee's to the True Blue Event, which were just submitted to the 
Ethics Board, the below Chicago Police Department Employee's were also in attendance. 
 
Commander Galen Caldwell 
Captain Thomas R. Lamb Jr. 
 
Thank You 
 
Sgt. Tordak "Tory" S. Perkins #840 
Chicago Police Department 
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